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Resolution 2018- 02.5, Extending the Deadline for Submission of . 
the Material Site Working Group's Final Report (Ogle) 

The Material Site Working Group ("MSWG") formed by Resolution 2018-004 has 
been diligently working on its review of the material site regulations. The MSWG 
has been meeting semi-weekly, has taken public testimony and is considering 
proposed revisions to the current regulations. We find that in order to 
thoroughly complete our task including considering additional public testimony 
and considering and discussing proposed changes to the regulations additional 
time will be necessary. It is proposed that the MSWG suspend its meetings from 
June through September during the material site operators ' busiest season and 
resume our work in October. It is respectfully requested that the assembly 
extend the deadline for the final report to the administration, planning 
commission and assembly until April 30, 2019. Your consideration of this 
resolution is appreciated. 

The planning commission will consider this resolution at its May 14, 2018, meeting 
and provide the assembly with its recommendations prior to the May 15th 
assembly meeting. 


